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Next Online Workshop With Tenzin Wangyal Rinpoche Begins Sept. 25
  View Full Issue

Registrations are now being accepted for the next three-week Tibetan Sound Healing course
with Tenzin Wangyal Rinpoche. This course, offered in an interactive online format, will take
place from Sept. 25 through Oct. 17, 2010. Through instructional videos Tenzin Rinpoche will
explain and guide the practice of ancient sound healing techniques. You can progress through
the practices from the comfort and privacy of your own home, and Rinpoche will make himself
available to provide guidance and answer questions. 
More information >
Brief video: Tenzin Wangyal Rinpoche describes his online workshop >
Participants' comments from first workshop >
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